
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Company Announcement 

 
 
The following is a Company Announcement issued by Lombard Bank Malta p.l.c. pursuant to the Capital 
Markets Rules of the Malta Financial Services Authority. 
 
 
 
Quote 
 
 
Reference is made to the Company Announcement issued by Lombard Bank Malta p.l.c. (the ‘Bank’) on 
28 August 2024 (Ref LOM 309). 
 
A slide presentation setting out the main highlights of the financial statements and relative information may 
be found on the Bank’s website at https://www.lombardmalta.com/en/financial-results-presentations . 
 
 
Unquote 
 

 
 

 
 

Helena Said 
Company Secretary 
 
 
03 September 2024 
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